
 

 

NOTICE 

 

Fee Concession and Scholarship Committee of Aryabhatta College will interact with the first 

batch of applicants for fee concession and scholarship on 4th February,2022, Friday from 

10:30 onwards through online mode. The applicants will be informed of the google link prior 

to the interaction.  Any applicant who has a query can write an email to stating clearly the 

issue: 

kamayani@aryabhattacollege.ac.in 

 

Dr. Kamayani Kumar 

Nodal Officer (Scholarships) 

Email id kamayani@aryabhattacollege.ac.in 
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